COASTAL VALLEY SOCCER OFFICIALS ASSOCITION

August 29, 2005
The meeting was called to order at 7:20 by President Corsino.

After a few introductory remarks, Assignor Bob Murray asked for officials to accept scrimmages and then assigned games through next Wednesday All officials were reminded that they must do a minimum of two scrimmages before the season begins.

For those who did not take note, Bob’s E-mail address is rtmurray18@sbcglobal.net.

He remindered people that they can call him at home from 5:30 A.M. on.  In the event of an emergency his work Phone is 860-829-9229, Ext 111.  His emergency E-mail is import@musicpeopleinc.com  

The game fees for the year were announced.  They are as follows:



Varsity Game   74.42 each official



Sub-varsity       48.37  “         “



Sub-varsity       72.56  one off.

The next meeting is the mandatory interpretation meeting with the State interpreter.  The meeting is Sept.7, 2005 at 7:30 P.M.

Those members that did not take the running test will have the opportunity to take it at 6:00 P.M. on Wednesday before the general meeting.

The meeting concluded at 8:15.

Respectfully submitted’

Thomas Dolan, Secretary

